
 

Before arriving on campus, please have a conversation with your home health care provider 

about your health plans for COVID-19, the flu, and other illnesses you may encounter while 

living in a shared space on campus.  

The university’s plans for managing COVID-19 cases on campus will be a little different from 

last year. Here’s what you need to know: 

• Students who test positive for COVID-19 will not move to an on- or off-campus 
location. While we will request students from Florida go home to isolate, not all will be 
able to do so.   

• Students who test positive or who are close contacts and not fully vaccinated will 
quarantine in their rooms and wear masks when in common hallways and 
bathrooms. Friends will pick-up meal plan meals or help with delivered meals. 

• Students will work individually with their faculty to stay up to date with classes.   
 

Please know that the Student Health Center will continue to be available for testing and care, 

including 24/7 MD telehealth. If you have questions, please contact Student Health at (352) 588-

8347. 

For the latest information about COVID-19, please see visit the Student Health Center page 

on our website. 

 

https://www.saintleo.edu/sites/default/files/2022-06/New-Normal-Guidance.pdf/

